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Sent:
To:

Subject:

sean conerly <imdj007@yahoo.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 12:45 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,
As an active trader I do not agree in any part to the proposed limitations on leverages and margin

requirements. This would greatly harm my income stream as trading is my primary source of income..
From what I have read about this new regulation it will only effect individual traders but not banks
which seems rediculous. The old saying whats good for the goose is good for the gander obviously
doesn’t apply in this situation.

Sincerely,
Sean Conerly


